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I strongly oppose HB 3076. This puts a huge undue burden on all our dealers, 

especially smaller family owned dealers and those in rural areas.  It also doesn't state 

what the fiscal impact will be to the state and us as tax payers. It is also redundant in 

the fact that our dealers are already required to have a federal firearm license that is 

governed by the ATF. There is no supporting facts that this will help with violent 

crimes or keep gun out of criminal hands.  


